
GREETINGS FROM THE EAST! 

 

Hello Brethren of Allen Lodge No. 1435, 

October is here and we have some fun and work ahead of us this month. As you will see we 
had some work and fun in September. I am excited about what we have planned for 
October! 

We had a busy September. 

• Sept. 5th Concession Stand C – We had 28 total volunteers. Thanks to all who 
showed up! 

• Sept 9th Prior to stated we assembled and sorted Fantastic Teeth Kits 

• Sept 9th Stated Meeting – Official DDGM visit, and St. Johns No. 51 showed up and 
claimed the traveling gavel. 

• Sept 20th Blood Drive – We crushed it with 21 units. Thank you again to all that came 
and donated your blood, sweat and time! 

Upcoming events in October. 

• Oct 3rd - Fantastic Teeth Presentation at Boyd Elementary – 8:30 am 
• Oct 7th - Fantastic Teeth Presentation at Story Elementary – 8:00 am 
• Oct 14th - Stated Meeting  
• Oct 16th – Past Masters Dinner at Andreas – 6:30 start 

I look forward to an exciting October! 

 

Sincerely & Fraternally, 
Jason P. Varvel 
Worshipful Master 
Allen Lodge No. 1435, A.F. & A.M. 


